
Behavioural, developmental and psychological characteristics in 
children with germline PTEN mutations: A carer report study

Participants wanted for an online survey

Parents and carers, this is an exciting research opportunity to help improve the 
understanding of the psychological changes, difficulties and the strengths which 

might be associated with having a mutation of the PTEN gene for children. 

We hope that, as a result of this study, we can work towards greater 
understanding and better support for children with PTEN changes and their 

families. 

You are invited to take part in this study if you care for a child who has been diagnosed
with a PTEN mutation who is aged between 2 and 15 years. The study involves
completing two online surveys, taking approximately an hour each. The surveys do not
need to be completed in one go. If desired, individualised feedback report will be
provided within one month of completion of the study and full results will be
communicated to anyone who would like these.

If you would like to take part in this research or would like to speak to the           
researchers, please contact Katherine Cummings via email at kc274@leicester.ac.uk
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